
Largoward Primary School 
Friday 23rd August 2024 

 
‘Being Ourselves, Together!’ 

Our Values:  Safety, Kindness, Happiness, Respect, Learning 
 
What’s Happening Next Week? 
 

Monday 26/08 • PE day – please make sure your child has their PE kit 

Tuesday 27/08 • PM – Assembly with Mrs. Bain 

• 6pm – Parent Council Meeting 

Wednesday 28/08  

Thursday 29/08 • PE day – please make sure your child has their PE kit 

• PM – Mobile Library 

• After school rugby with Dylan 3-3.45pm 

Friday 30/08  

  
Please call 01334 659425 or email largowardps.enquiries@fife.gov.uk if you need to 

contact the school. 
 

Website:  https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/fi/largowardps/ 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P1-7 SWAY – Each week we will update with posts relating to our learning and experiences in school.  We 
hope you enjoy finding out more about our week.  Here is our new SWAY for 2024-2025! 
 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/UXgUZVKNjAgwWuq2?ref=Link 
 

Tesco Stronger Starts: 
 

The voting boxes are in local Tesco stores.  Please ask all of your friends 
and family to vote for the Largoward project.  This is the box in Cupar – 
every blue token counts! 

mailto:largowardps.enquiries@fife.gov.uk
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/fi/largowardps/
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/UXgUZVKNjAgwWuq2?ref=Link


 
 

Cambo Cup – Friday 29th September: 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

I am excited to announce that Active Schools in partnership with Kingsbarns Primary School 
and Cambo Estate are hosting the Cambo Cup. This is a running event for pupils in P1-7 and is set to take 
place on Friday 29th September at Cambo Estate from 3:45pm-4:45pm. This is set to be a fantastic event for 
all involved. In order to register your child for this event if you could please complete the below sign up form 
no later than Thursday 28th September that would be great.  
 

Please note that this event will be extremely busy on the day and that all directions for car parking must be 
followed. This event is free of charge.  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/MwHJJERdhi 
 

If you have any questions please do just get in touch with me  
 

Thank you, 
Madison Garland  
 

Active Schools Coordinator  
Madras College Cluster 
 

Flu Vaccinations: 
 
NHS letters regarding your child’s annual flu vaccination were sent home today.  The team will return to 
school on 2nd September to collect the completed consent forms.  Please ensure you return the envelope 
before this date.  Vaccinations are scheduled for 19th September. 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/MwHJJERdhi


 
 



 



 


